
SL: Pre-Book Your Appointment Today 
 
Hi ##First Name## 
 
We understand that COVID-19 has caused all of us to think about the health and safety of our 
community, our pets, and ourselves. We want to reassure you that {Practice Name} is still 
open and that we are taking the necessary precautions which adhere to the current CDC 
guidelines. If your pet is in need of service, please click the link to schedule an appointment 
so we can be on your schedule. Thanks! (LINK) 
 
Sincerely, 

 

The Doctors and Staff at ##PracticeName## 

 

##PracticeName## 

##FromPracticeAddress1## 

##FromPracticeCity##, ##FromPracticeState## ##FromPracticeZip## 

##FromPracticePhoneNumber## 

 
 
 


